
 
 

District Council Election Extended 24 Hours to Midnight, Saturday, October 20 
 
Michael Balcomb 
October 19, 2012 
 

Dear District Pastors and Community Leaders, 

 

Upon the direction of the American Church President [Hyung Jin Moon], the District Council election 

will be extended 24 hours to midnight, Saturday, October 20 (between Saturday night and Sunday 

morning).  

 

This change is based on a majority vote of the District Pastors to extend the election in recognition of 

delays in relaying information about the eligibility of voters as well as those qualified to serve on the 

District Councils. 

 

Please notify registered voters in your communities right away about this important change. 

 

Thank you, 

 

David Rendel 

 

 


